
I strongly oppose HB 2001. This bill is not based on common sense, but on virtue signaling. It is ludicrous to fire a teacher because 
they do not meet a certain "diversity ratio" - that sounds like racism to me. Teachers with more seniority have built report with staff, 
built meaningful relationships with their students, and have proven themselves to parents through the years; why would you want to 
throw that away for a superficial diversity ratio?! This is enraging and shallow. Do better. 


